

June 2017

Dear Parent:

As a follow-up to the letter you received from DRC back in May, we are now sharing an updated timeline regarding your printed *TerraNova* reports. Production of printed *TerraNova* reports is scheduled to begin on July 10, and reports will be delivered to schools in July and August.

As you may recall, DRC is in the process of integrating two data systems and scoring processes, and this has caused significant delays in the *TerraNova* reporting process. Again, DRC sincerely apologizes for these delays, and your school's leadership is not in any way responsible.

Thank you very much for your ongoing patience in this transition year.

Sincerely,

Pat Roschewski, Ph.D.

Senior Vice President, Education Solutions proschewski@datarecognitioncorp.com

Lisa Peterson-Nelson

Chief Quality Officer

lpetersonnelson@datarecognitioncorp.com